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BEACON FALLS & PROSPECT

From the Desk of the Superintendent
April 25, 2023
Dear Region 16 Community,

Regional School District 16 will ask the community to vote on two referendums on Tuesday,
May 2nd from 6:00 am-8:00 pm in the town of Beacon Fall and the town of Prospect. Voting
in Beacon Falls will be at Laurel Ledge Elementary School and in Prospect at the Volunteer Fire
Department.

The first question is to vote “yes” or “no” for the $43,041,165 school operating budget for the
period of July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024.

The second question is to vote “yes” or “no” for an additional $2,000,000 to modify the original
capital improvement scope of work previously approved on June 14, 2022 from $2,300,000 to
$4,300,000 to replace the football field with multi-purpose artificial turf field and the repair or
replacement of adjacent structures.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the R16 District Office.

Have a terrific day,

Regional #16 School Superintendent



